
Dear Mission Partners, 

We hope and pray that God’s goodness and grace are tangible and visible in your lives in the 
midst of this global pandemic. We are now living in the so-called new normal; but, the task of 
proclaiming the wonderful message of reconciliation (2 Corinthians 5:19-20) remains the 
same, while we wait for that blessed hope, the rapture of the church (Titus 2:13,  1 
Thessalonians 4:13-17). 

This year, 2021, seems like a setback due to restrictions and lockdowns by the authorities in 
their efforts to curb Covid-19 cases. However, as God’s ministers of the gospel of grace, we 
look at the positive side of every situation (Philippians 4:8) and do what we can to further the 
cause of His mission. We are grateful to God for the ministries He entrusted to us this year 
here in Cambodia, and we would like to share with you our Praise Reports and Prayer 
Requests. 
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P R A Y E R  R E Q U E S T S :  

• Year-End Thanksgiving & Christmas 

Celebration (December 25-26, 2021) 

• Church Planting Goal (2022 & 2023) 

• Purchasing of a House/Building to be 

used as our National Office, Bible 

Training & Fellowship Center (2023 & 

2024)  

Thank you once again for your faithful 
participation in God’s mission here in 
Cambodia through your prayers and 
support. As we co-equally do our part 
in declaring God’s glory and                 
proclaiming God’s gospel in this part of 
the world, your part is wholeheartedly     
appreciated! Let’s keep on shining our 
lights – whatever it takes! 
  
  
For His Purpose, 

TCM Team Cambodia 

Julia, James & Agape, Jude & Cherry 

PO Box 127 

Beech Grove, IN 46107 

(317) 783-0300 

www.tcmusa.org 

tcm@tcmusa.org 
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Merry Christmas  

and  

Happy New Year  

from Team Cambodia 


